
Dear <Department, Person or Organization>,

Phi Sigma Pi, a gender inclusive National Honor Fraternity with the mission of improving
humanity with honor, is holding their 2024 National Convention in northern Virginia! As Members
of Phi Sigma Pi, it would be our honor to represent <university’s name> at our organization’s
annual gathering from July 25 - 27. Being part of Phi Sigma Pi has not only allowed us to
develop as leaders, but has made a positive impact at <university’s name> and we wish to
continue this legacy through attending.

National Convention is an annual event where Members of Phi Sigma Pi from all across the
country gather to discuss ways to strengthen our Collegiate Chapters, vote on decisions that are
critical to the Fraternity’s well-being and network with Alumni and National Council. Some of the
opportunities that will be presented to us at the 2024 National Convention include:

● Attending Grand Chapter Business Sessions, which will give <university name>’s
Chapter a voice on matters that could affect the state of the Fraternity and therefore, the
state of our Chapter.

● Experiencing the 61st Annual Banquet and Awards Ceremony where our Chapter and
Chapter Advisor have the opportunity to win an award to bring back to our campus!

● Participating in Phi Sigma Pi’s Executive Leadership program, to strengthen our
leadership skills.

● Collaborating with Phi Sigma Pi’s service partners on how we can make an impact.

In order to send <two> Delegates to represent our Chapter, we are seeking a generous
donation of <Total $ amount for two Members> for the entire convention. The registration fee
includes full access to speakers, interchapter meetings, professional development workshops,
networking opportunities, provided meals and more. Here is the breakdown of convention costs:
Registration Fee: $449 per person
Hotel Fee: $405-$555 per room
Transportation cost (Airfare/gas): <add price>
Total: <total price>

Should you choose to make a donation, our representation at this event will not only be
beneficial to Phi Sigma Pi as a whole, but it will also benefit <university name> as our Chapter
grows as leaders on our campus and in our community. For more information on Phi Sigma Pi’s
2024 National Convention, please visit phisigmapi.org/nationalconvention or reach out to us via
e-mail at <your e-mail address>.

Thank you for your consideration in making a donation and I hope to hear from you soon!
Sincerely,

<Your name>
<Your contact information>


